
 

 

I hope you have all had a lovely 
weekend and ready for a fun 
week ahead at school. On     
Saturday 20th November, it is 
World Children’s Day and the 
theme this year is thinking 
about all the time that children 
have lost in their learning     
because of the Covid pandemic. 
Lots of events take place all 
over the world to celebrate the 
rights of children. On Friday 
19th November, it is also 
’Children in Need’ Day, so I’m 
sure you will all be wearing your 
Pudsey Bear ears, t-shirts or 
whatever else you have and 
joining in the fun. Wherever we 
are in the world, we know that 
God loves all of us, as we are all 
his children. Have a fantastic 
week. 
                  Lisa. 
 
Joke Book 
Why did the skeleton not 
dance at the party? 
Because he had no-body to 
dance with! 
What do you get when you 
cross a cocker spaniel, a 
poodle, and a rooster?  
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Prayer Corner 

Dear God, 
May all the children in the world, 

know friendship and love, especially of 
you, 

Bless their lives and homes and      
families, wherever they are and 

keep them safe from harm. 
Amen.  

 

 

 

                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Question of the week! 

What 3 words would you use 

to describe your family? 

 

                                                  Heart craft 

 

You will need   

 
Coloured paper 
Glue 
Sequins 
Scissors 
 
1. Cut out two hearts from the paper. One large and the other   

smaller. 
2. Glue the smaller heart on top of the larger heart. 
3. Write the words ‘Jesus Loves Me’ on the smaller heart or      

alternatively, if you would prefer, write your child’s name. 
4. Decorate around the smaller heart with sequins or glitter. 
5. If you want to hang your heart up, make a hole in the top and 

thread through some ribbon. 
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